
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal 
DATE: March 2021
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Enrollment Total 404
5th- 92
6th- 96
7th- 108
8th- 109

Online Learners 28
5th- 10
6th- 3
7th- 5
8th- 10

ISAT and ISAT Interim
 Our staff is giving the final rounds of ISAT interim post tests. We have seen great growth from our students 
and believe this practice will positively impact our official ISAT results. ISAT science for grades 5 and 8 will be 
given the week of March 15th. ELA and Math will begin on April 20th.

 Girls Going Tech on Monday, March 8th 
Micron’s Girls Going Tech workshops present students with information about careers in technology and 
interactive STEM activities. The career presentations are provided by women that work in technical fields 
at Micron. The activities are led by Micron employees from various backgrounds. This year the sessions 
will be virtual.

Parent Teacher Conferences by appointment only
Conferences are March 11th and staff will set up appointments with parents of students who are struggling 
and parents who would like to meet. Conference slots are 5-10 minutes per parent. We look forward to 
next year when we are able to hold our traditional conferences in the lunchroom. 


